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Discussion cont. 
c) Concerns were expressed regarding altering the relationship of houses along Frederick Road to the street,

due to the construction of retaining walls in front of the houses. The applicant should explore the

introduction of stairs within the retaining walls to retain the relationship.

There are currently no pedestrian accommodations to the front of 23407 and 23415 Frederick Road, which 

are commercial properties. Pedestrian access is currently from the rear and side of both buildings. 

Therefore, the applicants have not revised this aspect of their proposal . 

d) Consider reduction of the paved area and driveway width at 23421 Frederick Road (as depicted on Page 34

of the February 12, 2020 staff report).

The applicants have indicated that they will reduce the driveway width to the minimum width needed for 

commercial use of the driveway and for the type of vehicles requiring access, where possible. 

e) Consider working with property owners to reduce the number of curb cuts and/or combine driveways.

The applicants have indicated that they will reduce the width of the driveways [and/or combine 

driveways], where possible. 
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Questions for staff?




